## 3rd Grade

## Dear Families,

Welcome to the wonderful world of 3rd grade! I am thrilled that your student will be in my classroom this year. I can't wait to see you all on the first day of school, Thursday, August 28, 2025. I look forward to working with you and your child to help them reach their full potential.

We will have many wonderful experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the days ahead. This year will be filled with excitement, fun, and lots of learning. Your child will be given the tools and opportunities to explore their knowledge. I believe that learning can be an enjoyable journey where, in the end, we can all grow, develop a true love of wisdom, and discover our strengths and passions.

I will keep in contact with you regarding your child's academic gains and struggles. If I have any concerns, I will contact you immediately. Moreover, if you feel there is a concern, please keep in mind that communication is the key to a great parent-teacher relationship. I encourage you to contact me at any time. You can send me a note or email me at <a href="mailto:krooks@wpaces.net">krooks@wpaces.net</a>, and I will get back to you by the end of the day. Most importantly, please check out our school's website at <a href="https://www.wpaces.org/">https://www.wpaces.org/</a> for additional information and to view our school health and safety plan.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Rooks

3-3

